Salafism In The Maghreb Politics Piety And
Milita
Thank you totally much for downloading salafism in the maghreb politics piety
and milita.Most likely you have knowledge that, people have look numerous
period for their favorite books considering this salafism in the maghreb
politics piety and milita, but end happening in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine ebook considering a cup of coffee in the afternoon,
on the other hand they juggled next some harmful virus inside their computer.
salafism in the maghreb politics piety and milita is manageable in our digital
library an online entrance to it is set as public so you can download it
instantly. Our digital library saves in multiple countries, allowing you to
acquire the most less latency period to download any of our books past this
one. Merely said, the salafism in the maghreb politics piety and milita is
universally compatible later any devices to read.
The Oxford Handbook of the Ends of Empire Martin Thomas 2019-02-06 This
handbook is currently in development, with individual articles publishing
online in advance of print publication. At this time, we cannot add information
about unpublished articles in this handbook, however the table of contents will
continue to grow as additional articles pass through the review process and are
added to the site. Please note that the online publication date for this
handbook is the date that the first article in the title was published online.
Understanding Terror Networks Marc Sageman 2011-09-21 For decades, a new type
of terrorism has been quietly gathering ranks in the world. America's ability
to remain oblivious to these new movements ended on September 11, 2001. The
Islamist fanatics in the global Salafi jihad (the violent, revivalist social
movement of which al Qaeda is a part) target the West, but their operations
mercilessly slaughter thousands of people of all races and religions throughout
the world. Marc Sageman challenges conventional wisdom about terrorism,
observing that the key to mounting an effective defense against future attacks
is a thorough understanding of the networks that allow these new terrorists to
proliferate. Based on intensive study of biographical data on 172 participants
in the jihad, Understanding Terror Networks gives us the first social
explanation of the global wave of activity. Sageman traces its roots in Egypt,
gestation in Afghanistan during the Soviet-Afghan war, exile in the Sudan, and
growth of branches worldwide, including detailed accounts of life within the
Hamburg and Montreal cells that planned attacks on the United States. U.S.
government strategies to combat the jihad are based on the traditional reasons
an individual was thought to turn to terrorism: poverty, trauma, madness, and
ignorance. Sageman refutes all these notions, showing that, for the vast
majority of the mujahedin, social bonds predated ideological commitment, and it
was these social networks that inspired alienated young Muslims to join the
jihad. These men, isolated from the rest of society, were transformed into
fanatics yearning for martyrdom and eager to kill. The tight bonds of family
and friendship, paradoxically enhanced by the tenuous links between the cell
groups (making it difficult for authorities to trace connections), contributed
to the jihad movement's flexibility and longevity. And although Sageman's
systematic analysis highlights the crucial role the networks played in the
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terrorists' success, he states unequivocally that the level of commitment and
choice to embrace violence were entirely their own. Understanding Terror
Networks combines Sageman's scrutiny of sources, personal acquaintance with
Islamic fundamentalists, deep appreciation of history, and effective
application of network theory, modeling, and forensic psychology. Sageman's
unique research allows him to go beyond available academic studies, which are
light on facts, and journalistic narratives, which are devoid of theory. The
result is a profound contribution to our understanding of the perpetrators of
9/11 that has practical implications for the war on terror.
Handbook of Islamic Sects and Movements Muhammad Afzal Upal 2021 "The Handbook
of Islamic Sects and Movements offers a multinational study of Islam, its
variants, influences, and neighbouring movements, from a multidisciplinary
range of scholars. These chapters highlight the diversity of Islam, especially
in its contemporary manifestations, as a religion of many communities,
theologies, and ideologies. Over five sections-on Sunni, Shia, Sufi,
fundamentalist, and fringe Islamic movements-the authors provide historical
overviews, analyses, and in-depth studies of large and small Islamic and
related groups from all around the world. The contents of this volume will be
of interest to both newcomers to the study of Islam and established scholars of
religion who wish to engage with the dynamic label of Islam and the many
impactful movements of the Islamic world"-Libya's Fragmentation Wolfram Lacher 2020-02-20 After the overthrow of the
Qadhafi regime in 2011, Libya witnessed a dramatic breakdown of centralized
power. Countless local factions carved up the country into a patchwork of
spheres of influence. Almost no nationwide or even regional organizations
emerged, and no national institutions survived the turbulent descent into
renewed civil war. Only the leader of one armed coalition, Khalifa Haftar,
managed to overcome competitors and centralize authority over eastern Libya.
But tenacious resistance from armed groups in western Libya blocked Haftar's
attempt to seize power in the capital Tripoli. Rarely does political
fragmentation occur as radically as in Libya, where it has been the primary
obstacle to the re-establishment of central authority. This book analyzes the
forces that have shaped the country's trajectory since 2011. Confounding widely
held assumptions about the role of Libya's tribes in the revolution, Wolfram
Lacher shows how war transformed local communities and explains why Khalifa
Haftar has been able to consolidate his sway over the northeast. Based on
hundreds of interviews with key actors in the conflict, Lacher advances an
approach to the study of civil wars that places the transformation of social
ties at the centre of analysis.
Understanding the New Proxy Wars Peter Bergen 2022-10-04 Proxy warfare will
shape the conflicts of the twenty-first century for the foreseeable future. Yet
the popular understanding of proxy wars remains largely shaped by the
experience of the Cold War. In reality, in the Greater Middle East and its
periphery today, the growing power of regional states and non-state actors,
combined with the proliferation of new technology, has reshaped proxy
conflicts, in an increasingly multipolar and interconnected environment. In
this collected volume, a range of researchers examine what constitutes proxy
warfare and provide new insight into how these wars are waged, in contexts
stretching from Ukraine to North Africa and Syria to Afghanistan. The volume
draws upon research, surveys and interviews conducted in Syria, Iraq, Libya and
Ukraine, as well as examining the propaganda output of those involved in these
countries’ wars. In doing so, Understanding the New Proxy Wars helps reveal
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both the continuities and the differences between recent conflicts and those of
times past.
Understanding Libya Since Gaddafi Ulf Laessing 2020 Why has Libya fallen apart
since 2011? The world has largely given up trying to understand how the
revolution that toppled Muammar Gaddafi has left the country a failed state and
a major security headache for Europe. Gaddafi's police state has been replaced
by yet another dictatorship, amidst a complex conflict of myriad armed groups,
Islamists, tribes, towns and secularists. What happened? One of few foreign
journalists to have lived in post-revolution Tripoli, Ulf Laessing has unique
insight into the violent nature of post-Gaddafi politics. Confronting threats
from media-hostile militias and jihadi kidnappings, in a world where diplomats
retreat to their compounds and guns are drawn at government press conferences,
Laessing has kept his ear to the ground and won the trust of many key players.
Understanding Libya Since Gaddafi is an original blend of personal anecdote and
nuanced Libyan history. It offers a much-needed diagnosis of why war has
erupted over a desert nation of just 6 million, and of how the country blessed
with Africa's greatest energy reserves has been reduced to state collapse.
Research in the Social Scientific Study of Religion, Volume 32 2022-05-16 The
present volume explores lesser-heard and unheard issues in the study of
religion. Among other things, lived experiences of religion in higher education
are interrogated; culture is studied as lived experience; and “evangelicalism”
is outlined as an emic and etic concept.
New Architecture of Regional Security in Africa Usman A. Tar 2019-11-11 This
book critically explores the emerging architecture of regional security in
Africa with particular reference to counterterrorism and counterinsurgency in
the Lake Chad Basin Region. In New Architecture of Regional Security in Africa,
the contributors--scholars, policy-makers, and defense/security practitioners
from both within and outside Africa--examine the evolution, dynamics, and
working mechanisms for peace and security or emerging regional security
architecture for regional security in the region. The volume will be essential
reading for all academics, scholars, and researchers in academia and NGOs with
interests in counterinsurgency and counterterrorism related issues in the Lake
Chad Basin region. Additionally, the volume will also be useful for students of
counterinsurgency, counterterrorism, small wars, terrorism and strategic
studies, and defense and security studies. It will also provide invaluable
reference material for policy practitioners working on the activities in the
contemporary operating environment within the Lake Chad Basin region. This book
offers innovative perspectives on the emerging architecture for regional
security in Africa, with a focus on how member states of the Lake Chad Basin
Commission are coping with the challenges of terrorism and insurgency. Edited
by Usman A. Tar and Bashir Bala, the volume is the first to critically document
regional security in the Lake Chad Basin.
Salafism in the Maghreb Frederic Wehrey 2019-11-21 The Arab Maghreb-the long
stretch of North Africa that expands from Libya to Mauritania-is a vitally
important region that impacts the security and politics of Europe, sub-Saharan
Africa, and the broader Middle East. As Middle East scholars Frederic Wehrey
and Anouar Boukhars show in Salafism in the Maghreb, it is also home to the
conservative, literalist interpretation of Islam known as Salafism, which has
emerged as a major social and political force. Through extensive interviews and
fieldwork, Wehrey and Boukhars examine the many roles and manifestations of
Salafism in the Maghreb, looking at the relationship between Salafism and the
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Maghreb's ruling regimes, as well as competing Islamist currents, increasingly
youthful populations, and communal groups like tribes and ethno-linguistic
minorities. They pay particular attention to how seemingly immutable Salafi
ideology is often shaped by local contexts and opportunities. Informed by
rigorous research, deep empathy, and unparalleled access to Salafi adherents,
clerics, politicians, and militants, Salafism in the Maghreb offers a
definitive account of this important Islamist current.
A Persistent Threat Seth G. Jones 2014-06-04 This report examines the status
and evolution of al Qa’ida and other Salafi-jihadist groups, and uses
qualitative and quantitative data to assess whether this movement has
strengthened. The author uses this analysis to examine U.S. strategic options
to counter al Qa’ida and other terrorist groups based on the threat level and
the capacity of local governments.
Wahhabism and the World Peter Mandaville 2022 There is a long-running debate
about whether Saudi Arabia exportation of its highly conservative form of Islam
known as Wahhabism has distorted or "corrupted" more moderate forms of Islam
around the world. This volume is the first study to explore this question in
detail based on social science research.
God's Property Nada Moumtaz 2021-08-10 A free open access ebook is available
upon publication. Learn more at www.luminosoa.org. Up to the twentieth century,
Islamic charitable endowments provided the material foundation of the Muslim
world. In Lebanon, with the fall of the Ottoman Empire and the imposition of
French colonial rule, many of these endowments reverted to private property
circulating in the marketplace. In contemporary Beirut, however, charitable
endowments have resurfaced as mosques, Islamic centers, and nonprofit
organizations. A historical anthropology in dialogue with Islamic law, God's
Property demonstrates how these endowments have been drawn into secular
logics—no longer the property of God but of the Muslim community—and shaped by
the modern state and modern understandings of charity and property. Although
these transformations have produced new kinds of loyalties and new ways of
being in society, Moumtaz’s ethnography reveals the furtive persistence of
endowment practices that perpetuate older ways of thinking of one’s self and
one’s responsibilities toward family and state.
Islam and the Trajectory of Globalization Louay M. Safi 2021-10-19 The book
examines the growing tension between social movements that embrace egalitarian
and inclusivist views of national and global politics, most notably classical
liberalism, and those that advance social hierarchy and national exclusivism,
such as neoliberalism, neoconservatism, and national populism. In exploring
issues relating to tensions and conflicts around globalization, the book
identifies historical patterns of convergence and divergence rooted in the
monotheistic traditions, beginning with the ancient Israelites that dominated
the Near East during the Axial age, through Islamic civilization, and finally
by considering the idealism-realism tensions in modern times. One thing
remained constant throughout the various historical stages that preceded our
current moment of global convergence: a recurring tension between
transcendental idealism and various forms of realism. Transcendental idealism,
which prioritize egalitarian and universal values, pushed periodically against
the forces of realism that privilege established law and power structure.
Equipped with the idealism-realism framework, the book examines the
consequences of European realism that justified the imperialistic venture into
Africa, the Middle East, and Latin America in the name of liberation and
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liberalization. The ill-conceived strategy has, ironically, engendered the very
dysfunctional societies that produce the waves of immigrants in constant motion
from the South to the North, simultaneously as it fostered the social hierarchy
that transfer external tensions into identity politics within the countries of
the North. The book focuses particularly on the role played historically by
Islamic rationalism in translating the monotheistic egalitarian outlook into
the institutions of religious pluralism, legislative and legal autonomy, and
scientific enterprise at the foundation of modern society. It concludes by
shedding light on the significance of the Muslim presence in Western cultures
as humanity draws slowly but consistently towards what we may come to recognize
as the Global Age. The Open Access version of this book, available at
http://www.taylorfrancis.com/books/e/9781003203360, has been made available
under a Creative Commons Attribution-Non Commercial-No Derivatives 4.0 license.
Salafism in Jordan Joas Wagemakers 2016-09-15 Since the events of 9/11,
Salafism in the Middle East has often been perceived as fixed, rigid and even
violent, but this assumption overlooks the quietist ideology that characterises
many Salafi movements. Through an exploration of Salafism in Jordan, Joas
Wagemakers presents the diversity among quietist Salafis on a range of
ideological and political issues, particularly their relationship with the
state. He expounds a detailed analysis of Salafism as a whole, whilst also
showing how and why quietist Salafism in Jordan - through ideological
tendencies, foreign developments, internal conflicts, regime involvement,
theological challenges and regional turmoil - transformed from an independent
movement into a politically domesticated one. Essential for graduate students
and academic researchers interested in Middle Eastern politics and Salafism,
this major contribution to the study of Salafism debunks stereotypes and offers
insight into the development of a trend that still remains a mystery to many.
The Arab Winter Stephen J. King 2020-02-13 Compares experiences of the Arab
Spring for a comprehensive account of how nations handled the challenge of
democratic consolidation.
The Routledge Handbook of Religion, Politics and Ideology Jeffrey Haynes
2021-08-15 This comprehensive handbook examines relationships between religion,
politics and ideology, with a focus on several world religions — Christianity,
Islam, Buddhism, Hinduism and Judaism — in a variety of contexts, regions and
countries. Relationships between religion, politics and ideology help mould
people’s attitudes about the way that political systems, both domestically and
internationally, are organised and operate. While conceptually separate,
religion, politics and ideology often become intertwined and as a result their
relationships evolve over time. This volume brings together a number of expert
contributors who explore a wide range of topical and controversial issues,
including gender, nationalism, communism, fascism, populism and Islamism. Such
topics inform the overall aim of the handbook: to provide a comprehensive
summary of the relationships between religion, politics and ideology, including
basic issues and new approaches. This handbook is a major research resource for
students, researchers and professionals from various disciplinary backgrounds,
including religious studies, political science, international relations, and
sociology.
Routledge Handbook of U.S. Counterterrorism and Irregular Warfare Operations
Michael A. Sheehan 2021-07-21 This handbook comprises essays by leading
scholars and practitioners on the topic of U.S. counterterrorism and irregular
warfare campaigns and operations around the globe. Terrorist groups have
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evolved substantially since 9/11, with the Islamic State often described as a
pseudo-state, a terrorist group, and insurgency all at the same time. While
researchers', analysts', and policymakers’ understanding of terrorism has grown
immensely over the past two decades, similar advancements in the understanding
of counterterrorism lag. As such, this handbook explains why it is necessary to
take a broader view of counterterrorism which can, and often does, include
irregular warfare. The volume is divided into three thematic sections: Part I
examines modern terrorism in the Islamic world and gives an overview of the
major terrorist groups from the past three decades; Part II provides a wide
variety of case studies of counterterrorism and irregular warfare operations,
spanning from the 1980s to the irregular warfare campaign against the Islamic
State in northern Syria in 2018; Part III examines the government instruments
used to combat terrorism and wage irregular warfare, such as drones, Theater
Special Operations Commands, and Theater Commands. The handbook fills a gap in
the traditional counterterrorism literature by its inclusion of irregular
warfare and by providing analyses from academic experts as well as
practitioners. It will be of much interest to students of counterterrorism,
counterinsurgency, U.S. national security, military affairs, and International
Relations. The Open Access version of this book, available at
https://www.routledge.com/Routledge-Handbook-of-US-Counterterrorism-and-Irregul
ar-Warfare-Operations/Sheehan-Marquardt-Collins/p/book/9780367758363, has been
made available under a Creative Commons Attribution-Non Commercial-No
Derivatives 4.0 license.
Empire Unbound Gavin Murray-Miller 2022-05-12 European empires were commonly
depicted in bright color-coded maps printed during the nineteenth and twentieth
centuries that conveyed the expanse of European power across the globe. Despite
this familiar image of a world divided up into neat imperial enclaves, the
reality of empire-building often told a different story. Empire Unbound argues
that European empires were never the bounded, stable entities that imperialists
imagined. In examining Mediterranean empire-building in a comparative context,
Gavin Murray-Miller demonstrates that the era of 'new imperialism' which arose
in the late nineteenth century fostered connections and synergies between
regional powers that influenced the trajectories of imperial states in
fundamental ways. Breaking with conventional national approaches, Murray-Miller
traces the development of France's North African empire, noting how empirebuilding relied upon transnational networks and cooperation with Muslims elites
across borders just as much as military conquest. By looking at the interconnected relationships linking the French, British, Italian, and Ottoman
empires from the 1880s through the First World War, Empire Unbound proposes a
novel spatial framework for imperial studies, showing how migrations,
extraterritorial legal regimes, and cross-border interactions both abetted and
frustrated imperial designs at the turn of the century.
Political Islam in Tunisia Anne M. Wolf 2017 Political Islam in Tunisia
uncovers the secret history of Tunisia's main Islamist movement, Ennahda, from
its origins in the 1960s to the present. Banned until the popular uprisings of
2010-11 and the overthrow of Ben Ali's dictatorship, Ennahda has until now been
impossible to investigate. This is the first in-depth account of the movement,
one of Tunisia's most influential political actors. Drawing on more than four
years of field research, over 400 interviews, and access to private archives,
Anne Wolf masterfully unveils the evolution of Ennahda's ideological and
strategic orientations within changing political contexts and, at times,
conflicting ambitions amongst its leading cadres. She also explores the
challenges to Ennahda's quest for power from both secularists and Salafis. As
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the first full history of Ennahda, this book is a major contribution to the
literature on Tunisia, Islamist movements, and political Islam in the Arab
world. It will be indispensable reading for anyone seeking to understand the
forces driving a key player in the country most hopeful of pursuing a
democratic trajectory in the wake of the Arab Spring.
Salafi-jihadism Shiraz Maher 2016 No topic has captured the public imagination
of late quite so dramatically as the specter of global jihadism. While much has
been said about the way jihadists behave, their ideology remains poorly
understood. As the Levant has imploded and millenarian radicals claim to have
revived a Caliphate based on the teachings of the Prophet Mohammed, the need
for a nuanced and accurate understanding of jihadist beliefs has never been
greater. Shiraz Maher charts the intellectual underpinnings of salafi-jihadism
from its origins in the mountains of the Hindu Kush to the jihadist
insurgencies of the 1990s and the 9/11 wars. What emerges is the story of a
pragmatic but resilient warrior doctrine that often struggles - as so many
utopian ideologies do - to consolidate the idealism of theory with the reality
of practice. His ground-breaking introduction to salafi-jihadism recalibrates
our understanding of the ideas underpinning one of the most destructive
political philosophies of our time by assessing classical works from Islamic
antiquity alongside those of contemporary ideologues. Packed with refreshing
and provocative insights, Maher explains how war and insecurity engendered one
of the most significant socio-religious movements of the modern era.
Europe's Angry Muslims Robert S. Leiken 2012-03-29 This authoritative and
engaging account of how Islam came to twentieth-century Europe and altered the
continent's cultural, political, and security landscape is revealed in a study
that looks at the emerging Islamic threat in Europe.
Striking From the Margins Aziz Al-Azmeh 2021-05-18 Since the collapse of the
Soviet Union, the Arab world has undergone a series of radical transformations.
One of the most significant is the resurgence of activist and puritanical forms
of religion presenting as viable alternatives to existing social, cultural and
political practices. The rise in sectarianism and violence in the name of
religion has left scholars searching for adequate conceptual tools that might
generate a clearer insight into these interconnected conflicts. In Striking
from the Margins, leading authorities in their field propose new analytical
frameworks to facilitate greater understanding of the fragmentation and
devolution of the state in the Arab world. Challenging the revival of well-worn
theories in cultural and post-colonial studies, they provide novel
contributions on issues ranging from military formations, political violence in
urban and rural settings, transregional war economies, the crystallisation of
sect-based authorities and the restructuring of tribal networks. Placing muchneeded emphasis on the re-emergence of religion, this timely and vital volume
offers a new, critical approach to the study of the volatile and evolving
cultural, social and political landscapes of the Middle East.
Terrorism in the Maghreb Anneli Botha 2008 Despite the recent interest in
terrorism in northern Africa - particularly after the Salafist Group for Combat
and Preaching (GSPC) announced its official alignment to al-Qaeda and changed
its name to al-Qaeda in the Land of the Islamic Maghreb (AQLIM) - the threat of
terrorism to the three countries under review (Algeria, Morocco and Tunisia)
has been a reality since their independence in the 1950s and 1960s. A
historical assessment is essential to understand the magnitude of the threat,
the underlying causes and the role-players. It is only when one appreciates the
salafism-in-the-maghreb-politics-piety-and-milita

7/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 5, 2022 by guest

complexities in each of the three countries that one can explain the latest
developments, including the name change and the role of Algerian, Moroccan and
Tunisian nationals in transnational terrorism.

Lost Islamic History Firas Alkhateeb 2017 Islam has been one of the most
powerful religious, social and political forces in history. Over the last 1400
years, from origins in Arabia, a succession of Muslim polities and later
empires expanded to control territories and peoples that ultimately stretched
from southern France to East Africa and South East Asia. Yet many of the
contributions of Muslim thinkers, scientists and theologians, not to mention
rulers, statesmen and soldiers, have been occluded. This book rescues from
oblivion and neglect some of these personalities and institutions while
offering the reader a new narrative of this lost Islamic history. The Umayyads,
Abbasids, and Ottomans feature in the story, as do Muslim Spain, the savannah
kingdoms of West Africa and the Mughal Empire, along with the later European
colonization of Muslim lands and the development of modern nation-states in the
Muslim world. Throughout, the impact of Islamic belief on scientific
advancement, social structures, and cultural development is given due
prominence, and the text is complemented by portraits of key personalities,
inventions and little known historical nuggets. The history of Islam and of the
world's Muslims brings together diverse peoples, geographies and states, all
interwoven into one narrative that begins with Muhammad and continues to this
day.
European Islam Samir Amghar 2007 This book analyzes the place of the new Muslim
minorities in society within the European Union. The authors explore the root
causes of rising tensions and conflict between the new immigrant population and
native Europeans over issues of Muslim identity, Islamist doctrines, and
Islamophobia. They also provide integration models for the various EU countries
and discuss the short- and long-range problems caused by socioeconomic
discrimination against Muslims.Contributors include Imane Karich (International
Crisis Group, Brussels), Isabelle Rigoni (Paris VIII University), Sara
Silvestri (Cambridge University and City University, London), Valeria Amiraux
(European University Institute, Florence), Chris Allen (University of
Birmingham, UK), Tufyal Choudhury (Durham University, UK), and Bernard Godard
(Ministry of Interior, Paris).
Religion and International Relations in the Middle East Sotiris Roussos
2020-12-10 The volume has a twofold purpose: first, to question main
presuppositions and perceptions regarding religion and international politics
in the Middle East and, second, to reflect on the role(s) of religion in the
regional order. The first part deals with the contribution of religion to a
post-Western turn in International Relations in the Middle East and beyond. It
discusses the postsecular conceptual framework in order to expand their
approaches to the analysis of the Middle East and addresses the search for
religion’s “suitable place” within International Relations, taking as a
starting point the social changes in the world and the postulated "Mesopotamian
turn" in International Relations. The second part focuses on the role of statelike non-state actors. ISIS challenged the international order because,
contrary to revolutionary states in the past, it negates the foundations of the
Westphalian system. At the same time, the rise of ISIS had a tremendous impact
on the jihadi (sub) system. The third part studies the impact of religion on
foreign and security policy (Israel, UAE, UK, and Saudi Arabia). It explores
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how religion has been shaping each stage of the decision-making process, the
position that religion holds in perceptions of stability in the post-2011 era,
and the politics of ‘‘moderate Islam’’, arguing that even though ‘’moderate
Islam’’ has been devised for creating ‘’soft power’’, it serves ‘’sharp power’’
as well.
Managing Transition Sabina Henneberg 2020-10-31 Examining the factors that
shaped the first interim governments of Tunisia and Libya, which formed in the
immediate aftermath of the 2011 uprisings that brought down their governments,
Managing Transition analyses each interim government to enhance our
understanding of how political transition occurred within two North African
countries. Tracing the importance of the key decisions made during these
transition periods, Sabina Henneberg demonstrates the importance of these
decisions taken during the short phase between authoritarian collapse and first
post-uprising elections, including decisions around leadership, institutional
reform, transitional justice, and the electoral processes themselves. By
documenting, in close detail, the important events of the 2011 Arab Uprisings,
and the months that followed, this study shows that while pre-existing
structures strongly influence the design and behaviour of first interim
governments, actors' choices are equally important in shaping both immediate
and longer-term phases of transition.
Business and Politics in India Stanley A. Kochanek 2021-01-08 This title is
part of UC Press's Voices Revived program, which commemorates University of
California Press’s mission to seek out and cultivate the brightest minds and
give them voice, reach, and impact. Drawing on a backlist dating to 1893,
Voices Revived makes high-quality, peer-reviewed scholarship accessible once
again using print-on-demand technology. This title was originally published in
1974.
Islamism in Morocco Malika Zeghal 2008 Analyzes the historical roots and
evolution of Moroccan Islamist movements in the context of a political system
that combines pluralistic electoral competition with authoritarian government.
This book provides a perspective on the prospects for democratization in an
Arab country and the role religion plays in that process.
Arab TV-Audiences Ehab Galal 2014-10-21 Today the relations between Arab
audiences and Arab media are characterised by pluralism and fragmentation. More
than a thousand Arab satellite TV channels alongside other new media platforms
are offering all kinds of programming. Religion has also found a vital place as
a topic in mainstream media or in one of the approximately 135 religious
satellite channels that broadcast guidance and entertainment with an Islamic
frame of reference. How do Arab audiences make use of mediated religion in
negotiations of identity and belonging? The empirical based case studies in
this interdisciplinary volume explore audience-media relations with a focus on
religious identity in different countries such as Egypt, Tunisia, Algeria,
Morocco, Great Britain, Germany, Denmark, and the United States.
Salafism in the Maghreb Frederic Wehrey 2019 The conservative, literalist
Islamist current known as Salafism is often synonymous with extremism and
militancy. In fact, Salafism is an adaptive, diverse and dynamic outlook that
has emerged as a major social and political force across the Middle East,
especially in the countries of the Arab Maghreb--Mauritania, Morocco, Algeria,
Tunisia and Libya--a vitally important region that impacts the security and
politics of Europe, sub-Saharan Africa and the broader Middle East. Through
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extensive interviews and fieldwork, Middle East scholars Frederic Wehrey and
Anouar Boukhars explore the many roles and manifestations of Salafism in the
Maghreb, to include its relationship with the Maghreb's ruling regimes, with
competing Islamist currents, increasingly youthful populations, and communal
groups like tribes and ethno-linguistic minorities. Particular attention is
paid to how the boundaries between different Salafi currents--pro-regime
"quietists," politically active "politicos" who participate in elections, and
militant jihadists like al-Qaeda and the Islamic State, is increasingly
blurred, demonstrating how seemingly immutable Salafi ideology is often shaped
by local contexts and opportunities. Similarly, the authors show how Maghrebi
Salafism is uniquely reflective of each country's political institutions,
history, and social makeup and how the much-touted notion of Salafism as a
monolithic Saudi or Gulf "export" is undermined by local realities. Informed by
rigorous research, deep empathy, and unparalleled access to Salafi adherents,
clerics, politicians, and militants, Salafism in the Maghreb offers a
definitive account of this important Islamist current that is at once granular
and accessible.
Algeria Michael J. Willis 2022-10-11 When mass protests erupted in Algeria in
2019, on a scale unseen anywhere in the region since the Arab Spring, the
outside world was taken by surprise. Algeria had been largely unaffected by the
turmoil that engulfed its neighbours in 2011, and it was widely assumed that
the population was too traumatised and cowed by the country’s bloody civil war
to take to the streets demanding change. Michael J. Willis offers an
explanation of this unexpected development known as the HirakMovement,
examining the political and social changes that have occurred in Algeria since
the ‘dark decade’ of the 1990s. He examines how the bitter civil conflict was
brought to an end, and how a fresh political order was established following
the 1999 election of a dynamic new leader, Abdelaziz Bouteflika. Initially
underwritten by revenue from Algeria’s substantial hydrocarbons resources, this
new order came to be undermined by falling oil prices, an ailing president, and
a population determined to have its voice heard by an increasingly corrupt,
out-of-touch and opaque national leadership. Exactly twenty years passed before
Bouteflika’s presidency was brought to an end by the Hirak protests—this book
is an authoritative account of them.
Between Religion and Politics Nathan J. Brown 2010-08 In recent decades,
Islamist political movements in many Arab countries have strategically invested
in a political process that was stacked heavily against them. And, to the
surprise of many, they have actually succeeded by gaining more seats in
parliaments and demonstrating their position as the only opposition movements
with a popular base. Between Religion and Politics is a broad, cross-national
study of Islamist parties in Arab parliamentary elections. The book focuses on
those movements that have cast themselves, at least in part, as electorally
oriented political parties. It probes the environment in which the movements
operate, the checkered relationship between Islamists and national rulers, the
Islamists' political platforms, and efforts to build alliances with other
opposition groups. By examining the debates within the Islamists movements,
Between Religion and Politics is able to assess the party leaders' evaluations
of their political experiences and their prospects for future participation.
Contents include • The Egyptian Muslim Brotherhood: Islamist Participation in a
Closing Political Environment • Jordan and Its Islamic Movement: The Limits of
Inclusion? • Party for Justice and Development in Morocco: Participation and
Its Discontents • Pushing toward Party Politics? Kuwait's Islamic
Constitutional Movement • Between Government and Opposition: The Case of the
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Yemeni Congregation for Reform • Hamas: Battling to Blend Religion, Politics,
Resistance, and Governance
The Muslim World After 9/11 Angel Rabasa 2004-11-17 Momentous events since
September 11, 2001-Operation Enduring Freedom, the global war on terrorism, and
the war in Iraq-have dramatically altered the political environment of the
Muslim world. Many of the forces influencing this environment, however, are the
products of trends that have been at work for many decades. This book examines
the major dynamics that drive changes in the religio-political landscape of the
Muslim world-a vast and diverse region that stretches from Western Africa
through the Middle East to the Southern Philippines and includes Muslim
communities and diasporas throughout the world-and draws the implications of
these trends for global security and U.S. and Western interests. It presents a
typology of ideological tendencies in the different regions of the Muslim world
and identifies the factors that produce religious extremism and violence. It
assesses key cleavages along sectarian, ethnic, regional, and national lines
and examines how those cleavages generate challenges and opportunities for the
United States. Finally, the authors identify possible strategies and political
and military options for the United States to pursue in response to changing
conditions in this critical and volatile part of the world.
Perilous Desert Frederic Wehrey 2013-04-02 The geopolitical significance of the
Sahara is becoming painfully clear. Islamist militant groups and transnational
criminal networks are operating in the region's most fragile states, exploiting
widespread corruption, weak government capacity, crushing poverty, and
entrenched social and ethnic tensions. The unrest spills over borders and
aggravates protracted regional crises. This insecurity raises urgent concerns
for the broader Sahara and the West. Perilous Desert details the sources of
instability and what can be done to minimize the threat of simmering conflicts.
Leading experts, through comprehensive accounts of the changing landscape,
demonstrate how foreign assistance that relies exclusively on counterterrorism
will only exacerbate the problems. Solutions require understanding and
combatting the roots of the Sahara's many challenges.
The Terrorist Album Jacob Dlamini 2020-05-01 An award-winning historian and
journalist tells the very human story of apartheid’s afterlife, tracing the
fates of South African insurgents, collaborators, and the security police
through the tale of the clandestine photo album used to target apartheid’s
enemies. From the 1960s until the early 1990s, the South African security
police and counterinsurgency units collected over 7,000 photographs of
apartheid’s enemies. The political rogue’s gallery was known as the “terrorist
album,” copies of which were distributed covertly to police stations throughout
the country. Many who appeared in the album were targeted for surveillance.
Sometimes the security police tried to turn them; sometimes the goal was
elimination. All of the albums were ordered destroyed when apartheid’s violent
collapse began. But three copies survived the memory purge. With full access to
one of these surviving albums, award-winning South African historian and
journalist Jacob Dlamini investigates the story behind these images: their
origins, how they were used, and the lives they changed. Extensive interviews
with former targets and their family members testify to the brutal and often
careless work of the police. Although the police certainly hunted down
resisters, the terrorist album also contains mug shots of bystanders and even
regime supporters. Their inclusion is a stark reminder that apartheid’s
guardians were not the efficient, if morally compromised, law enforcers of
legend but rather blundering agents of racial panic. With particular
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attentiveness to the afterlife of apartheid, Dlamini uncovers the stories of
former insurgents disenchanted with today’s South Africa, former collaborators
seeking forgiveness, and former security police reinventing themselves as South
Africa’s newest export: “security consultants” serving as mercenaries for
Western nations and multinational corporations. The Terrorist Album is a
brilliant evocation of apartheid’s tragic caprice, ultimate failure, and grim
legacy.
Islamist Radicalisation Omayma Abdel-Latif 2009 "Issues relating to political
Islam continue to present challenges to European foreign policies in the Middle
East and North Africa. In this volume, European and regional experts analyse
trends driving the radicalisation of political Islam as well as the contrary
trend of de-radicalisation observed in some countries where Islamist parties
have secured democratic political participation. The question underlying the
book is whether the ED should engage more specifically with the 'moderate'
Islamist parties, and at least recognise radical Islamist movements that
achieve democratic electoral success and legitimacy, such as the Palestinian
Hamas. Current EU policies are largely negative on both accounts. The
conclusions of the book argue for a change in this stance, with a threedimensional approach: a) to put pressure on incumbent regimes to abandon the
repression of moderate Islamist movements, b) to influence the legal and
political frameworks regulating social and political participation in a more
open way and c) to engage in dialogue with non-violent opposition forces - both
Islamist and non-Islamist. In the absence of such policies, the EU risks
contributing to a re-radicalisation of movements that have become disillusioned
with the failure of their political moderation to produce results." --Book
Jacket.
Religion and State in Syria Thomas Pierret 2013-03-25 While Syria has been
dominated since the 1960s by a determinedly secular regime, the 2011 uprising
has raised many questions about the role of Islam in the country's politics.
This book demonstrates that with the eradication of the Muslim Brothers after
the failed insurrection of 1982, Sunni men of religion became the only voice of
the Islamic trend in the country. Through educational programs, charitable
foundations and their deft handling of tribal and merchant networks, they took
advantage of popular disaffection with secular ideologies to increase their
influence over society. In recent years, with the Islamic resurgence, the
Alawi-dominated Ba'thist regime was compelled to bring the clergy into the
political fold. This relationship was exposed in 2011 by the division of the
Sunni clergy between regime supporters, bystanders and opponents. This book
affords a new perspective on Syrian society as it stands at the crossroads of
political and social fragmentation.
American Journal of Islam and Society (AJIS) - Volume 39 Issues 1-2 Ali Altaf
Mian 2022-08-01 The four articles, two review essays, various book reviews, and
obituary contained in this issue all revolve around contestations of Islamic
authority. Notably, two of these articles are drawn from the AJIS symposium on
Maqāṣid whose first set of essays were featured in the previous issue (38:3-4)
dedicated to the topic. In the first article, “Agents of Grace,” Ali Altaf Mian
develops a sophisticated and nuanced reading of “intentionality” in the work of
the moral theologian al-Ghazali. Mian reads the latter’s work to disclose
ethical action as a site of contingency and ambivalence, indeed of the
subject’s “non-sovereignty.” He contributes this theorization of intentionality
as a constructive critique of accounts of ethical agency in the anthropology of
Islam. In the second article, “No Scholars in the West,” Emily Goshey carefully
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unpacks the ostensible paradox by which Western Salafis who studied in the
Muslim world are not seen as “scholars” by the very communities they lead. What
then comprises religious authority and scholarship within these models of
knowledge transmission? Goshey tracks the dynamics of scholarship and community
leadership based on fieldwork with African American Salafi affiliate
communities in Philadelphia. In the third article, “Maqāṣidi Models for an
‘Islamic’ Medical Ethics,” Aasim Padela presents a typology of maqāṣid-based
approaches to medical ethics. Whether requiring a field-based redefinition, a
conceptual extension, or a text-based postulation of the classical maqāṣid
theory, however, Padela shows that these frameworks remain woefully
underdeveloped to offer appropriate and sufficient guidance for pressing
bedside cases. In the fourth article, “Developing an Ethic of Justice,” Thahir
Jamal Kiliyamannil offers a creative rereading of new Muslim movements in South
India. Rather than relying on old typologies about political Islam or
secularized activists, he considers the Solidarity Youth Movement to articulate
an Islamic ethic of justice inspired by Abul A’la Maududi. This case study
shows not only how the maqāṣid framework may inform discourses well beyond the
domains of legal practice, but also how this specific articulation of political
justice is based in the praxis of the Indian Muslim minority. These four
articles and the remaining elements of the issue foreground contemporary
contestations of Islamic authority. Read together, they also offer a set of
terms for thinking productively about its contours, limits, affordances, and
possibilities.
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